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Langley Park School for Girls
Hawksbrook Lane
South Eden Park Road
Beckenham
Kent BR3 3BE

Headteacher:  Ms Katie Scott

TEACHER OF ART
(Part-time)

REQUIRED FOR SEPTEMBER 2021

Salary: MPS/UPS (Outer London)

LPGS are seeking to appoint a passionate teacher of Art. The ability to teach digital art techniques and media would be an advantage however we would encourage all those who want to inspire young people to develop their creativity to apply. Art at LPGS is a thriving and successful faculty with GCSE and A-Level photography, textiles and Fine Art taught. BTEC Art & Design and Media is also taught at KS5.In the Visual Arts department we offer three key areas of study – Fine Art – Textiles – Creative Digital Media. We are committed to developing our students’ digital literacy skills and have formed a strong partnership with Adobe to offer our students access to Adobe CC and the ability to learn creative software such as Adobe Spark, Photoshop, After Effects, Animate etc. Alongside traditional approaches to Visual Arts we expect all our staff members to be proactive in developing their skills in digital technologies so as to support our developing department in offering a broad creative curriculum preparing students for future careers in the creative industries. https://www.adobe.com/uk/education/schools.html   . LPGS is a thriving and academically successful school.  2019 results were the best ever at both GCSE and A-Level.  The Art Department not only produces excellent results but is innovative in its curriculum design and pedagogy.  This position would be suitable for either experienced teachers or new entrants to the profession. Those who are NQTs will be given additional non-contact time in light of the fact that their training year has been cut short.

LPGS is a calm, friendly and collaborative environment which offers strong staff support.  Our CPD programme gives all teachers time to pursue their own priorities.  This results in a two week October half term.  Please see application details on our website www.lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.  Completed application forms should be emailed to Helen Partridge hpa@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.  If you would like to visit the school and establish whether we are right for you, you are warmly invited to do so. 

Please note that whilst you are also welcome to submit a CV, shortlisting will be based solely on our application form and your covering letter. All applicants must fully complete the LPGS Application Form.

We are a diverse school and an equal opportunities employer.  We encourage applications from BAME and LGBT colleagues.

Closing date for applications is 12 noon on Wednesday 5th May 2021, with interviews expected to take place week commencing 10th May 2021.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The successful applicant will be subject to an Enhanced Criminal Records Bureau disclosure check.
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